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Work Summary: 

1. Successful NJSLA testing campaign has concluded.  
2. 600 Chromebooks have been put on order for the Bullock elementary school for the 

upcoming 24’ – 25’ school year.  
3. New building IP based door intercoms equipment has been placed on order and 

scheduled to commence this summer.  
4. ID badge printer and ID’s have been processed for ID door access project scheduled to 

commence this summer.  
5. New photo IDs for all district staff is scheduled for early June by the Barksdale company. 

Work Order Statistics – as of 3:00PM on 5/30/24. 

Closed Work Orders: 91  

Open Work Orders: 87 

 


